
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 - Jessica, for always helping her 
friends and me! Thank you poppet.  

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 30th November 2020 

Year 2 - Hadley, for always using her  
wonderful manners and helping out in 
class.  

Year 3 - Josh, for looking after a friend  
after a fall.  

Year 4 - Josie, for always being kind to  
others.  

Year 5 - Ross, for putting in lots of hard 
work at home.  Well done!  

Year 6 - Elizabeth, Poppy, Aston and  
Sophia, for leading a FANTASTIC class  
worship.  

EYFS - Lily McR, for always making wise  
choices with a smile.  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2020 
 

Fri 11th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day +  

Christmas ‘party food’ Lunch 

Wed 16th Dec - Christmas Parties: EYFS + Yrs 1/2 

Thurs 17th Dec - Christmas Parties: Yrs 5/6 + Yrs 3/4 

Fri 18th Dec - School breaks up for Christmas 

 

Attendance  
Award 

 

Reception Class  
 
 

This week’s overall  
attendance  

 

97.5% 
 

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

 

EYFS - Lily P 
Year 1 - Sylvie 
Year 2 - Keira 
Year 3 - Jack 

Year 4 - Annabelle 
Year 5 - Ava 
Year 6 - Beth 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 

EYFS - Hana 
Year 1 - Elodie  
Year 2 - Zach 

Year 3 - Denver 
Year 4 - Millie 
Year 5 - Finley 

Year 6 - Charlie 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 100% 

Class 1 95.2% 

Class 2 98.5% 

Class 3 99.2% 

Class 4 97.6% 

Class 5 95.8% 

Class 6 96.7% 

Please wear your Christmas Jumper and help  
donate ‘£1 per family’ to Save the Children. 

 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Christmas Jumper Day 
and  

           Christmas ‘Party Food’ Lunch 

   Friday 11th December 

 
FOREST SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

 

Pupils will be having outdoor Christmas Forest School  

parties on the following days. 

16th Dec (am) - EYFS 

16th Dec (pm) - Years 1 + 2 

17th Dec (am) - Years 5 + 6 

17th Dec (pm) - Years 3 + 4 
 

Please bring your Forest School kit on the appropriate days. 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

Due to the current restrictions we are not allowing children 
to distribute Christmas cards within school this year. 


